WASILLA CITY COUNCIL ACTION MEMORANDUM CM No. 98-20
SUBJECT: Iditarod New Well
PREPARED BY: Public Works Department DATE: 4/3/98

FOR AGENDA OF: April 13, 1998

SUMMARY::
On Friday April 3, 1998 Three sealed bids for engineering were opened for the
Iditarod New Well C.1.P. Project. All bids were reviewed for errors and irregularities.

Gilfilian Engineering $25,600
Raven Engineering $34,615
USKH $49,299

The funds authorized by City Council for this C.1.P. project will be more than sufficient
to meet the low bid.

FISCAL IMPACT: __No _X Yes, amount requested: $25,600
Fund: 06-699-6012

RECOMMENDED ACTION:

The Mayor and the Public Works Department recommend that the Council accept all
bids and award the project to Gilfilian Engineering.
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Reviewed by: SARAH PAYIN, Mayor

APPROVED
Attachments: DATE:___ %//3/9f
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